A SCANA COMPANY

January 31, 2014

SC Department of Transportation
Road Maintenance Division
P.O.Box 191

Columbia, SC 29201

Re: Winter Storm Leon
To Whom It May Concern:

This note is to give thanks for all the hard work that the men and women with the Department of
Transportation provided during the winter storm. Because of your efforts, not only did you make the -
roads safer for commuting, you also helped to make our job safer as well. Since we are like you, a first
responder during impending storms, safety is our #1 priority. Knowing that our bucket trucks and
responding vehicles were abie to traverse the roads throughout our state restoring power, and doing so
without a single vehicle incident, glves great testimony to the job that you perform during adverse
conditions,

Sometimes, what we do goes unnoticed until there is a great need, so we wanted to let you know that
we appreciate all that you do, not only during a storm, but also in our daily routine. Your continued

assistance and partnership in providing our community with its ever demanding needs is much
appreciated.

Sincerest Thanks,

SCE&G Electric Operations
Metro Columbia Crew Quarters

Columbla, SC» 29218+ T (800) 2517234




